
SHERWOOD GREENS ROAD IMPROVEMENT AND MAINTENANCE DISTRICT 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

January 11, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 9:25 AM. 
 
Present were Prudential Committee members:  John Kammerman, Joe Gaze, Ken Einhorn, Betsy Epstein and Terry 
Hayden. Also present were:  Kathy Borden, Treasurer; Jaime Garanzuay, District Superintendant.  
 
 The minutes for December  meeting were reviewed and accepted. 
 
The Treasurer’s report for December was reviewed and accepted.  There was much discussion on the balances reported 
on the cash report.   
 
 
The Warrant #2014-07 totaling $5,567.83 was reviewed and signed.  At this time November invoices from Always 
Growing were paid.   More discussion on the drop in collections and current budget.   
 
  
DISTICT SUPERINTENDANT REPORT: 
The new contract with Beaver Solutions LLC was turned in.  Amount due for FY14 is $1,820.00 
 
Always Growing was busy in December plowing, sanding and tree removal. 
 
Discussion on the public being seen fishing on the lake, having to cross private property to get there.  Member had a 
suggestion of police being called but only if the resident actually see the offender. 
 
Signage was suggested , stating private property on each side of the roads along the ways to the lake.   Or moving the 
big sign at the beach to the entrance of the Greens.  Ward Pond access is only thru the Greens’ road so access must be 
denied.  John suggests an e-mail to the residents “to call the police if  unknown people are seen fishing on the ice.  
 
 
The Road report was accepted.  
 
LAKES REPORT: 
 
Ken Einhorn believed the snowmobilers are in danger of the hidden beaver deceivers .  Jaime will mark with a cone and 
flagged wire to alert the snowmobilers. 
  
Ken will estimate the work remaining and the correlating of the remainder of FY14’s lake cleaning. 
 
The Lake report was accepted. 
  
Voted on and approved was the next meeting date change  from Febuary 22, 2014 to March 1, 2014. 
 
 
R. Pryor asked about committee members contact information and where it can be found.  It can be found on the Becket 
Town web site and Mary White, District Clerk will  research the  web site and make any corrections or additions needed.   
   
 



 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:38  AM 
 
The next meeting will be on March 1, 2014. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kathleen Borden 
Treasurer 


